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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the Lutsen ski project. Northern Minnesota and the Superior Hiking Trail

are national treasures that need to be protected over time from development which may not have a future with

rising costs of ski tickets, transportation and lodging.  

 

 

Let the North Shore be a place to find wilderness, one of the last places in the US to have such extensive tracts

of land.

David Spencer

Duluth

 


